
Performance Dashboard
Technology Department
Eric Conklin, Director of Technology

Derby Public Schools

November 2014



Technology Department

 

1:1 Laptops

• 95% of laptops rolled out to students

• Office 365 currently in use by staff and students, 
response has been positive

• Student email accounts in Office 365 rolling out soon

• Working with Manage Mobility to make device 
replacement process more efficient for us.  

• Even with Manage Mobility replacement, initial device 
troubleshooting continues to be time consuming



Technology Department

 

Ongoing/Other Projects

• Submitting DPS E-Rate forms for 2015 budget year

• Securing wireless network settings to protect our 
network

• Edgenuity setup for DMS Students

• Importing NWEA data into Edgenuity & configuring 
nightly data imports



Technology Department

 

Ongoing/Other Projects

• Eno Boards fully installed at Bradley

• Upgrading computers at Bradley to support Eno Boards

• Daily helpdesk request and troubleshooting as needed\

• Purchasing & installing new audio/video equipment for 
DHS auditorium


